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December 31, 1953 
 

ROSS DAM MAY BE RAISED 125 FEET UNDER NEW PLAN 
 

Possible development of Ross Dam by 
addition of another 125 feet is now being 
considered by City Light, in addition to the 
work already planned for the Skagit project.  
E.R. Hoffman, supt., told the power 
commission Tuesday that the additional 125 
feet would impound another 3,400,000 acre ft. 
of water and provide storage for three or four 
years as a protection against low water. 

Paul J. Raver, former Bonneville 
administrator, will succeed Hoffman as 
superintendent soon.  He has approved the 
fourth Ross generator and the $16 million 
dollar program for a 300 foot-Gorge dam. 

Re-typed verbatim from the original microfiche obtained from the Washington State Archives. 


